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Bloomington Recreation & Park 
District (BRPD) 

 
 
 

Department Contract Representative  Glenn Jacklin 

Telephone Number 909 386-8822 

 
 

Contractor  Fontana Water Company 

Contractor Representative Patrick Soto 

Telephone Number 909 201-7391 

Contract Term Full execution or June 30, 2020 

Original Contract Amount $415,000.00 

Amendment Amount  

Total Contract Amount $415,000.00 

Cost Center       

 
 

Briefly describe the general nature of the contract: Fontana Water District 
(FWC) and has offered to fund new irrigation fixtures and plant material for the 
Bloomington Recreation & Park District’s (BRPD) relocation of Ayala Park in 
the amount of $415,000.00.   
FWC facilitates ongoing conservation efforts within its boundaries by assisting 
the installation of water efficient landscaping infrastructure with its customers; 
the relocation of Ayala Park provides an opportunity to install these 
conservation fixtures and plants from the beginning of the project.   
FWC will participate in the relocation of Ayala Park by solely funding the work 
completed by BRPD set forth in the proposal. 
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